Dear Chris,

You had requested that I send you a note about retaining the same number designation for the NCCC65 project, for which we are submitting a renewal proposal.  We do request retention of the same project number.

Among other activities, NCCC65 (Social Change in the Marketplace:  Producers, Retailers and Consumers) has for many years conducted workshops, seminars, and conference sessions for two organizations — the International Textile and Apparel Association and the American Collegiate Retail Association.  These sessions etc. provide participants, researchers from a wide array of universities, with information to enhance grant getting skills and knowledge of advanced statistical procedures.  We are proposing to continue offering these types of sessions because of the consistently strong attendance at and perceived need for these sessions.  

We hope to retain the “65” designation because of its recognition among scholars in the retailing and textile fields.  The familiar number may give potential audiences confidence that a high quality session will be delivered.

If you need more information about this request, please let me know.

Sincerely,
Mary Lynn Damhorst
Professor and Current Chair NCCC65, 
Iowa State University
Apparel, Educational Studies, and Hospitality Management
31 MacKay Hall
Ames, IA  50011-1121
